
The Stickney Eagles met on Feb 27, 2021 at 9:30am at the Stickney Senior Center. The meeting was 

called to order by acting president Kyanna Clark.  The American flag pledge was led by Ashton Gerlach 

and the 4-H flag pledge was led by Brianna Gerlach. The roll call topic-‘Your favorite Restaurant’ was 

answered by Paityn, Piper, and Luke Juhnke, Kyanna Clark, Paige Olivier, Korbin and Brock Gahl, Hannah, 

Hallie, and Heather Faber, Brianna and Ashton Gerlach, Charlie VanGenderen, and Megan and Connor 

Strid. The secretary’s report was read by Paityn Juhnke and approved. The treasurer’s report was given 

by Kyanna Clark and approved. Vice president Megan Strid took over conducting the meeting.  

Old business: Cheryl needs sizes for the t-shirt we will be ordering. Hallie and Charlie have the design. 

The cancer fundraising basket turned out great. Thank you to the shoppers for the items. Strid’s, 

Gerlach’s, Olivier’s, and VanGenderen’s need to go online yet and get signed up for the new year. The 

Hoard’s dairyman contest is here for those who haven’t judged yet. Don’t forget to collect your old 

eyeglasses for the 20/20 vision project and to pass the word. There is a box at Ron’s Market for 

collection. Being no other old business, we moved into new. 

New business: We will be serving the auction lunch in Mitchell at the 4-H grounds on March 20. Paityn 

made a motion to ask the White Lake group if they want to help. Ashton seconded the motion. Cheryl 

will take care of this and get a list together of what we need. We will try to do Bake and Take in March 

or April. Kyanna made a motion to make little baskets for the residents at the Nursing home and 

Assisted living for May Day since we can’t go visit. Korbin seconded the motion.  

If you are showing an animal, you will need to attend a YQCA training. Dates are Feb 27 at 2pm in 

Forestburg, March 5 at 5pm in Plankinton, and April 2 at 9am in Wessington Springs. If the weather 

holds, we need to think about a day to clean road ditches. There was no other new business. Meeting 

adjourned. Date for next meeting will be decided later. Korbin Gahl gave a talk on his Pokeman cards for 

Hobbies and Collections.  


